
Sypris Solutions, Inc. Reschedules November 25th Investor Conference Call for December 18th

November 21, 2008
LOUISVILLE, Ky., Nov 21, 2008 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Sypris Solutions, Inc. (Nasdaq/NM:SYPR) today announced that the
company's previously scheduled conference call on Tuesday, November 25, at 9:00 a.m. (Eastern Time), to discuss the results of
the company's comprehensive strategic review and its expected impact on the Company's financial results going forward, has
been rescheduled for Thursday, December18, at 9:00 a.m. (Eastern Time), following its final Board of Directors meeting for 2008.

The live broadcast of Sypris Solutions' conference call will be available online at www.sypris.com or www.earnings.com on December 18, 2008,
beginning at 9:00a.m. (Eastern Time). The online replay will be available at approximately 11:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) and continue for 30 days. Related
presentation materials will be posted to the "Investor Information" section of the Company's web site at www.sypris.com, located under the
sub-heading "Upcoming Events," prior to the call.

Sypris Solutions is a diversified provider of technology-based outsourced services and specialty products. The Company performs a wide range of
manufacturing and technical services, typically under multi-year, sole-source contracts with major corporations and government agencies in the
markets for aerospace and defense electronics, truck components and assemblies, and for users of test and measurement equipment.
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